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Reading Bag

Dear Kindergarten Families,

Your child will be bringing this bag home in his/her backpack weekly.  They must bring the bag and books back to school on the following Monday. Thank you in advance for helping your child learn to be responsible for his/her reading books.

There will be a few “Just Right” books in your child’s bag that he/she has independently selected.  Our students will build fluency and confidence the more often they read these books. These books may contain words that are unfamiliar to your child.  Here are a few strategies that we use in kindergarten:

· Look at the picture and say the beginning sound.

· Try a word – Does it look right? Does it sound right? Does it make sense?

· Reread the sentence with finger pointing (reinforces one to one correspondence)

We are encouraging our students to read to as many people as they can.  This will improve their fluency.
Thank you for all your help and support! Happy Reading!
The Kindergarten Team
